
 
 
 
 

 
 

Attention All Glider Pilots 
 

Reminder to make sure you come along to the: 
 

2019 START OF SEASON BRIEFING  
 

This is compulsory for all glider pilots 
 

Tow pilots and associates are also most welcome 
 

9.30am Saturday 5 October 2011 
 

To be followed by a free lunch at midday (Saturday only, no 
free lunch on Wednesday) and club flying in the afternoon. 

 
Gliding Clubhouse, Matamata Airfield 

 
with a repeat of briefing at 10.30 Wednesday 9 October 2019 

 boring shortened version only 
 

You’ll receive all the latest info and have a 
chance to have you say about our operations.  
So that you’re ready for this season’s flying. 

 
 
 

Keep those westerlies blowin! 
 
Bob Gray  
CFI 


